June 17, 2025

City of Norman
Planning Service Manager
225 N. Webster Ave
Norman, Oklahoma 73069
Re: Request for Variance

Dear Lora Hoggatt AICP,

I own the property at 2674 Brentwood Drive. I am the next door neighbor of 2682
Brentwood Drive. My son will be moving into that house sometime this summer/fall. We
do not want them putting a garage and driveway encroaching on the property line.
Perhaps, they could build a smaller garage and driveway on that side on the property that
will not encroaching on my property line. This variance could effect my property values
and also may make it difficult for us to sell the house in the future. Therefore, I am
protesting this variance. If you have further questions, please contact Betty White, 2205
Regis Court, Norman, OK 73071 at 405-364-2454.

Respectfully,

A e

Betty Ann White, Owner
2674 Brentwood Drive
Norman, Oklahoma 73069
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